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DAVID M. DELLOSO

That familiar chill is returning to the air, and 
after a very long summer, the state budget 
remains in the balance.

We’ve been very productive in the Pennsylvania 
House of Representatives this session. If you’re 
signed up for my weekly email updates, you 
know we’ve passed some bills that make me 
proud, including a budget bill that is with the 
Senate.

These are just a handful of our recent 
accomplishments:

•	Passed a bill that would make it harder 
for private equity firms to purchase 
hospitals, giving the Attorney General much 
more oversight on such transactions; 

•	Voted to reign in cyber charter schools to 
make them more accountable to taxpayers 
and lessen their financial burden on  
public schools;

•	Passed legislation to update the tax code 
so that large, multi-state corporations can’t 
dodge Pennsylvania taxes anymore.

We also voted to ban companies from charging 
you hidden “junk fees,” restore dental 
coverage for Medicaid recipients, and deliver 
the funding to keep SEPTA rolling here in 
Delaware County and beyond.

All of these bills are now with the state Senate 
for their consideration and votes before they 
can become law.

Below you will see what my office has been 
up to around the community, as well as some 
upcoming events. 

Thank you for your support. Whether I’m on the 
House floor or discussing things in committee, I 
am always working for you. I encourage you to 
get in touch with me by visiting my office or by 
e-mailing me at RepDelloso@pahouse.net.

Sincerely,

State Representative David M. Delloso
162nd Legislative District

Dear Neighbor,

WORKING FOR YOU
My team and I are here to help you with:

• Property tax/rent rebates
• �Unemployment  

compensation applications
• �Free notary services for  

state documents
• �Applying for programs 

including CHIP, SNAP,  
PACE & PACENET

• �Obtaining a SEPTA Senior  
Key Card

• Information on Real ID

• �Finding out if you have  
unclaimed property

• �Free, private Medicare counseling
• �Obtaining veterans assistance
• �Disability plates and placards
• �Birth and death certificate 

applications
• Consumer complaints

UPCOMING EVENTS

The Property Tax/Rent Rebate 
Program has delivered 
millions of dollars in rebates to 
thousands of seniors here in 
Delaware County. I’m proud to 
say the program is bigger and 
better than ever after I fought 
and won to expand income 
limits to qualify and the amount 
of dollars you can get back. You 
may now apply for a rebate for 
what you paid in 2024!

Extended until  
December 31, 2025

State Representative

301 Irvis Office Building 
P.O. Box 202162
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2162

DAVID M. DELLOSO



MONTHLY HAPPENINGS
Mobile Office at Schoolhouse Senior Center
3rd Wednesday of each month • Noon – 1:30 p.m.
600 Swarthmore Avenue, Folsom

Mobile Office at Good Neighbor Senior Center
4th Wednesday of each month • 11:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m.
1035 Hook Road, Sharon Hill

Veterans Outreach at my Ridley Park District Office
2nd Wednesday of each month • By appointment only — call us at (610) 534-1002
A Veteran Service Officer from the American Legion is available to advise veterans, their loved ones, 
and their beneficiaries to direct them on what they’re entitled to as members of the Armed Services.

Free Medicare Counseling at my Ridley Park District Office
3rd Wednesday of each month • By appointment only — call us at (610) 534-1002
An advisor from the PA Medicare Education Decision Insight Program (PA MEDI) is available to help 
residents navigate their Medicare plan options.

JUNE

AUGUST

JULY

AROUND THE COMMUNITY

We participated in the Delco 
Veterans Resource Fair at First 
African Baptist Church. Thank 
you to the County Office of 
Military and Veterans Affairs for 
organizing this and inviting us!

Principal Gloria Goldey at 
Lakeview Elementary retired 
this year, so we honored her 
with a House of Representatives 
citation! There were three other 
Ridley School District retirees 
who received citations, as well. 
Happy retirement, everyone!

We partnered with Senator 
Kearney’s office again, this 
time for a License Plate 
Replacement event. When your 
license plate becomes damaged, 
faded, or otherwise illegible, you 
normally have to track down a 
police officer who can verify it. 

We had Ridley Township Police at 
your service to sign off on those 
PennDOT forms and get license 
plates replaced, and had a great 
turnout overall. Thank you to 
Ridley Township for hosting!

We were happy to participate 
in National Night Out events 
in Ridley Township, Prospect 
Park, and Folsom! These events 
are run by the local police 
departments and EMS services, 
and give you the chance to 
meet your local police officers 
and get to know them – and 
enjoy great food and games 
while you’re at it.  Thank you 
to both municipalities for letting 
us share our information and 
resources on this beautiful night!

MacDade Bowl invited us to 
their 10th Annual Autism 
Fair. The Pescatore family 
are good friends of ours and 
always do their best to give 
back to the community.

Working with Bob Pescatore and the MacDade Bowl crew 
to distribute school supplies collected in the annual 
donation drive held in memory of Catelyn Stone is an honor 
I look forward to every year. Catelyn was a MacDade Bowl 
employee and educator who took great care to ensure her 
students had the supplies they needed.

We partnered with Senator 
Tim Kearney’s office to assist  
with SEPTA Senior ID 
applications over in Rutledge. 
Thank you to the Rutledge 
Borough Hall for hosting us.

More SEPTA Senior ID applications with Senator Kearney! This 
time we set up camp at the Ridley YMCA. Thanks for hosting us! As 
a reminder, if you are 65 years or older and want a SEPTA Senior 
card, you can visit one of our district offices any weekday.

Huge thanks to Richard Womack, 
Vice Chair of Delaware County 
Council, for organizing an amazing 
Health and Job Fair at Academy 
Park High School. A large variety 
of vendors were present, and the 
turnout was fantastic. We were 
happy to participate. 

Knocking on doors and catching up with 
our neighbors around the community is 
one of the ways I keep tabs on the issues 
that matter most to you – and what I can do in 
Harrisburg to support you.

Visits to Ridley Township Public Library are 
always a great and insightful time!

INVESTMENTS IN  
THE COMMUNITY

Senior ID Cards
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